
  albeit 2443 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  albeit 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
{albeit}, because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  albeit 3363 # hina me {hin'-ah may}; i.e. 2443 and 3361; in
order (or so) that not: -- {albeit} not, lest, that, no(-t, [-
thing]).[ql

  any 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- {any} but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  as 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, to the intent (that), lest, so {as}, (so) that, (for)
to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  because 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, {because}, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  but 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any {but} (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  can-]not 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [{can-]not}, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  compounds 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in {compounds} in substantially the same relations. See
also 3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql
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  for 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
({for}) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  forbear 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X {forbear}, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  forbid 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God {forbid}, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
 nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  God 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + {God} forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  in 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
{in} substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  in 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used {in}
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  in 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise {in}), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql
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  intent 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the {intent} (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  lack 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + {lack},
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  lest 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the intent (that), {lest}, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  lest 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
{lest}, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  lest 3363 # hina me {hin'-ah may}; i.e. 2443 and 3361; in
order (or so) that not: -- albeit not, {lest}, that, no(-t, [-
thing]).[ql

  neither 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, {neither}, never, no (X wise in), none,
 nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  never 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, {never}, no (X wise in), none,
 nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  no 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, {no} (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql
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  no 3363 # hina me {hin'-ah may}; i.e. 2443 and 3361; in order
(or so) that not: -- albeit not, lest, that, {no}(-t, [-thing]).
[ql

  none 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), {none}, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  nor 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, {nor}, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  not 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that {not}, un[-taken], without. Often used in
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  not 3363 # hina me {hin'-ah may}; i.e. 2443 and 3361; in order
(or so) that not: -- albeit {not}, lest, that, no(-t, [-thing]).
[ql

  nothing 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, {nothing}, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  Often 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. {Often}
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  relations 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same {relations}. See
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also 3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  same 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the {same} relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  so 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, ({so}) that, (for)
to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  so 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, to the intent (that), lest, {so} as, (so) that, (for)
to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  substantially 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in {substantially} the same relations. See
also 3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  that 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) {that},
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  that 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the intent ({that}), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  that 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, {that} not, un[-taken], without. Often used in
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  that 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but ({that}), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql
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  that 3363 # hina me {hin'-ah may}; i.e. 2443 and 3361; in
order (or so) that not: -- albeit not, lest, {that}, no(-t, [-
thing]).[ql

  the 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to {the} intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  the 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially {the} same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  to 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that, (for)
{to}. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  to 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, {to} the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that, (for)
to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  un 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, {un}[-taken], without. Often used in
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  used 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often {used} in
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  wise 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X {wise} in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  without 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
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an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], {without}. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql
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